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Last-minute changes and entry into force of

the Code dealing with property law

A year and a half after the publication of Book 3 of the new Civil Code, the

part dealing with property law came into force on 1 September 2021. That

completes this part of the modernisation of civil law, though there still seems

to be some debate as to the concrete interpretation of a number of novelties,

as was evidenced by the (not always nuanced) media attention last week.

This article is available in Dutch and French.
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